
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

13th May 2022 

 

Dates & Reminders 

 

Tuesday 17th May – KS2 Choir Music Festival 

 

Friday 27th May – Jubilee Celebration Day 

 

Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June – Half Term Holiday 

 

Monday 6th & Tuesday 7th June – Non-Pupil Days 

 

Wednesday 8th June – Children return to school 

 

Wed 8th – Friday 10th June – Millhouse Olympics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email: admin@millhouse.essex.sch.uk 

Tel: 01268 543584 

 

Parent Information 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We have lots of school sweatshirts and cardigans as 

lost property that can’t be returned as they are not 

named. 

Please make sure you write your child’s name in 

permanent ink or use name labels in all your child’s 

uniform. 

 

ROAD SAFETY 

We again politely ask parents to park and drive safely 

on the roads around out school. We also ask that 

children do not get out of a car at the zebra crossing. 

For the safety of our children, please be sensible and 

considerate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HM The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

 

On Friday 27th May, we will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

Children are learning songs in their classes and will perform to the whole school outside. 

Children can dress in read, white and blue and there will be a special lunchtime picnic menu 

which we hope to eat outside. 
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Gallery 

 

Requests from the Reception Classes  

1. If you have any dolls clothes or premature first size baby clothes at home that you no longer 
need Early Years would love to give these a new home. Please bring any donations to the 
Reception classes at the end of the school day from 3pm onwards or send in via you child's 
class teacher.  

2. Reception are going to be designing and making bug hotels next half term - if you have 
anything that may be useful eg, bricks, tiles, small logs, sticks, bamboo then please donate to 
Reception. Donations can be dropped off to the Reception outdoor area at the end of the 
school day.  

 

 

 

On Friday 6th May, the KS2 Choir took part in the Young Voices concert at the O2 Arena 

in London. They sang with 7860 children from schools across the country to an audience 

of over 15,000 people!  

It was a great experience and although there were a few tired children (it was a very late 

night), they all enjoyed themselves. Thank you to Mrs Logan for teaching them all the 

songs and preparing them for their performance. 


